
 
  

Office of the President 
 

December 21, 2015 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
As you know, in 2014 The Chronicle of Higher Education named Daemen o�Q�H���R�I���W�K�H���³�*�U�H�D�W��
�&�R�O�O�H�J�H�V���W�R���:�R�U�N���)�R�U���´���D�Q�G��Buffalo Business First named the College the number one �³�%�H�V�W��
Place �W�R���:�R�U�N�´���D�P�R�Q�J���D�O�O���R�U�J�D�Q�L�]�D�W�L�R�Q�V���R�I���R�X�U���V�L�]�H���L�Q���:�H�V�W�H�U�Q���1�H�Z���<�R�U�N�������7�K�H�V�H���K�R�Q�R�U�V���D�U�H���D��
�V�S�H�F�L�D�O���W�U�L�E�X�W�H���W�R���D�O�O���R�I���\�R�X�����Z�K�R���D�U�H���W�K�H���U�H�D�V�R�Q���Z�K�\���'�D�H�P�H�Q�¶�V���V�W�D�W�X�U�H���F�R�Q�W�L�Q�X�H�V���W�R���U�L�V�H���D�Q�G���E�H��
recognized across the country. Having these distinctions has been important to the College not 
only in our recruiting but in our fundraising efforts. 
 
The College has again been nominated in the Buffalo Business First �F�R�P�S�H�W�L�W�L�R�Q���I�R�U���³�%�H�V�W���3�O�D�F�H�V��
�W�R���:�R�U�N���������������´���<�R�X���P�D�\���K�D�Y�H���D�O�U�H�D�G�\���U�H�F�H�L�Y�H�G���W�K�H���F�R�Q�I�L�G�H�Qtial employee survey from the 
independent company, Quantum, that is administering the survey and compiling the data 
regarding perspectives on Daemen and your workplace experience at the College.   
 
Please take a moment to complete this confidential survey.  
 
While none of us can predict the outcome of this new round of surveys, it is clear that the 
positive input from our faculty and staff �K�D�V���F�R�Q�W�U�L�E�X�W�H�G���G�U�D�P�D�W�L�F�D�O�O�\���W�R���W�K�H���&�R�O�O�H�J�H�¶�V��
�U�H�F�R�J�Q�L�W�L�R�Q���D�V���D���&�R�O�O�H�J�H���R�I���Q�D�W�L�R�Q�D�O���G�L�V�W�L�Q�F�W�L�R�Q�������$�O�R�Q�J���Z�L�W�K���'�D�H�P�H�Q�¶�V���R�Xtstanding academic 
programs, the people who teach our students and administer our programs are what truly make 
Daemen not only a great college but also a great place to work and collaborate with colleagues. 
 
Thank you in advance for completing this important survey, and thank you for all that you do for 
Daemen College.  Best wishes for a joyous Holiday season with your friends and family.    
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 

 
 


